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 Thank You Beachy Construction!

Providing food and emergency assistance, with compassion, to those seeking our services.
770 East End Rd., Homer, Alaska 99603 907-235-1968 text or voice homerfoodpantry@gmail.com

The Pantry Door
  Fabulous Fall Fundraisers! 

      Thanks to Matt Early and the crew from Beachy Construction 
we now have a very nice, sturdy roof over our new outdoor cooler 
as well as a ramp connecting our two buildings.  It will make life 
so much easier in accessing the unit as well as protect the cooler 
for years to come!  Just in time before the snow!  THANK YOU! 

Getting Into the  
Spirit of Things!

People often 
comment that 
they just love 
coming to the 
pantry because it 
is so inviting and 
such a happy 
atmosphere.  It’s 
thanks to all our 
volunteers! 

Our Empty Bowls Fundraiser is 
this Friday, Nov.10, 11:00-2:00 at 
the United Metodist Church.         
      770 East End Road. 
$10 soup, bread and dessert
$40 handcrafted bowl!

A huge 
THANKS 
to local 
potters for 
donating 
the bowls!

Many thanks 
to local 
restraunts for 
donating the 
bread and 
soups!

Every Fall we launch a huge canned 
food drive in the schools and local 
businesses.  Last year we collected 
over 4000 lbs of canned goods.  It’s 
called, The Great Pumpkin Pantry! 
‘Can’ we surpass that this year?

Derek Mezack, Becky 
Mizel, Tim Gregoire & 
Wendell Cummings 
stock our Community 
Free Fridge thanks to an 
$8,000 grant from the 
Homer Elks Lodge.  We 
are beyond grateful!
Tracy Hansen, owner of 
59 North, stopped by to 
drop off a $450 donation 
to the HCFP. It’s people 
like you that allow us to 
continue and thrive!

Thankful Market 
This Saturday 
Alices will be 
hosting it’s 3rd 
annual food drive 
for the food pantry 
from 12-4pm.  
They are asking for 
shelf stable food 
for the holidays! It’s 
also an arts and 
craft fair! You can 
give, sip and shop!
I’ll drink to that!
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